
From:                              Lavell, Rachel <rachel.lavell@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk> on behalf of GL‐HCORNERMCENQ <gl‐
hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk>

Sent:                               28 February 2015 09:32
To:                                   'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject:                          RE: Re: Simon Cordell
 
 
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 27 February 2015 16:30
To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ
Subject: RE: Re: Simon Cordell

Re: Attention of Flo
 
 
Hi Flo
 
I have been trying to court the court all day today to see if there is any update i did call on Monday and was told there should be
information by the end of the week, but have not heard anything as of yet.
 
Could you please give me an update?
 
Regards
 
 
Lorraine Cordell
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 13 February 2015 13:50
To: 'GL-HCORNERMCENQ@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject: Re: Simon Cordell
 
Re: Attention of Flo
 
Thank you for taking the time to talk to me today about my son Simon Cordell DOB: 26/01/1981
 
As said on the Phone I am still having problems getting my recorded corrected on the PNC database, I will need a letter to confirm the
court has done the checks on the records I have asked to be checked and that there is in fact no register in the courts file for some of
the cases.
 
As said on the phone my son is also due to appeal in your court on the 10/03/2015 if I could get the information needed in a letter by
this date I would be most grateful. as the print out that was given to me by Benedicta is not enough.
 
There were dates that did not have any register at the court when they were checked before by Benedicta.
 
I have included some new dates as I believe it would be your court that deals with these also. I am sorry that you will need to do a lot of
work again to deal with this. Please also see attached document from Benedicta she put stars by the ones which was not in the
register of the court.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell
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